
Over the summer months, Hill 
Partnerships Ltd — our appointed 
contractor for the Thames View House 
redevelopment — will be carrying out 
ground investigation surveys using 
specialist equipment and installing 
hoarding in preparation for construction.

The work will take place in the Thames 
View House car park and its surrounding 
areas, which will involve some noisy works 
over several days. 

We are aware of how inconvenient these 
works can be and have tried to keep the 
disruption to a minimum.

We appreciate your patience while we 
carry out these works. 

Should you have any concerns or 
questions, please don't hesitate to contact 
us on 0300 123 2221 (option 4) or by 
emailing NewHomes@pahousing.co.uk.

Our opening hours are 9am until 5pm, 
Monday to Friday.


